
 

 
 

June 3, 2025 
 
 
To our valued distribution partner, 
 
 
We would like to inform you of an important pricing update: due to the evolving tariff 
situation and increased costs of key components, we will be implementing a 3% price 
increase on Baseline irrigation controllers, effective July 1, 2025.  
 
We continue to work closely with our supply chain partners—both for current needs 
and future planning—to minimize any additional impact on you and your customers. 
We encourage you to place orders before June 30 to take advantage of current 
pricing and stock up for any upcoming projects or inventory needs.  
 
As always, we appreciate your partnership and are here to help you navigate any 
questions about product availability or pricing changes. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Bob Beers 
Director of Product Management, HydroPoint 


